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May 23, 2020 

 

UPDATE TO ALL FAMILY AND FRIENDS 

 

 

Hello, I am very sad to report today that the resident on Kerry who had tested positive for 

COVID passed away last night. Please keep their family in your hearts and prayers during this 

difficult time.  

 

Although we have not received any further positive results to date, Kerry will remain on droplet 

contact isolation precautions for the full 14 day incubation period as per Public Health direction. 

If there are no new cases the incubation period ends on May 30.  

 

As we are still considered in a whole home outbreak, all residents will continue to remain in their 

rooms for meals and other activities to limit contact between residents.  

 

The enteric outbreak on Galway is over! Residents will now be able to resume window and 

porch visits.  

 

The Waterford residents continue to have symptom improvements. We are very encouraged that 

if this continues, Waterford will be out of ‘outbreak’ on Monday.  

 

 

Be well and be safe, 

 

 

Janet Morris 

President & CEO 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


